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Chief Executive Officer Bulletin 
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Board Executive Limitation Policy EL-7: 
The Board Appointed Officers shall inform and support the Board in its work. Further, a BAO shall 
1) inform the Board of relevant trends, anticipated adverse media coverage, or material external 
and internal changes, particularly changes in the assumptions upon which any Board policy has 
previously been established and 2) report in a timely manner an actual or anticipated 
noncompliance with any policy of the Board. 
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Ngoc Nguyen, named Deputy Operating Officer of Watersheds Design & Construction 
Division 
 
Since August 2016, Ngoc Nguyen has been serving as Interim Deputy Operating Officer (DOO), 
managing the daily operations of the Watersheds Design and Construction Division. Ngoc has 
been instrumental in managing a $59.6 million budget with critical district projects such as the San 
Franciscquito Creek Flood Protection Project, Permanente Creek Flood Protection Project, Upper 
Berryessa Flood Protection Project, Ogier Ponds Feasibility Study and the Safe, Clean Water 
Implementation Team. 

With over 28 years of experience at the district, Ngoc has demonstrated the requisite expertise, 
professional judgment, strong leadership, and effective communication and interpersonal skills 
required to succeed in this position. 

In his permanent role as DOO of Watersheds Design and Construction, Ngoc will continue to 
manage and lead six units, with a total of 58 staff members, including four design and construction 
units, land surveying and mapping, and real estate services as well as a section that plans and 
designs watershed enhancement projects. 

Ngoc began his permanent role on April 9, 2018. 

For further information, please contact Melanie Richardson at (408) 630-2927. 
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Letter of Support from the District Three County of Santa Clara District Supervisor, Dave 
Cortese, for the Coyote Creek Invasive Plant Removal and Revegetation and Disadvantages 
Youth Career Path Project 
 
On March 22, 2018, the District Three County of Santa Clara District Supervisor, Dave Cortese, 
submitted a letter to the district expressing gratitude and support for the Conservation Corps’ 
proposed Coyote Creek Invasive Plant Removal and Revegetation and Disadvantages Youth 
Career Path Project. The letter was provided in the April 13, 2018, Non-Agenda packet.  
 
For further information, please contact Norma Camacho at (408) 630-2084. 
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